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David Cullinane T.D. 
 
 
19th July, 2022 
 
PQ 35322/22  To ask the Minister for Health the number of times that a NCHD worked more 
than 48 hours a week on-site on-call, averaged over 12 months or less for the years 2018 to 
2021 and to date; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 
 

Dear Deputy,  

I refer to your recent parliamentary question which was sent to the HSE for response.  

There is data for 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021 and 2022 year to date on NCHDs 48 hour working 
week. This data shows the number of NCHDs and the percentage compliant/non-compliant 
with the 48 hour working week.  Please contact the following by email directly so it can be sent 
(barbara.whiston@hse.ie). The data was too voluminous to be sent via the normal PAD 
system.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Marie O’Sullivan 
National HR 
 

mailto:barbara.whiston@hse.ie

